Rafi Miah

Dear Obote,
| hereby object to the fact that in this application (2021/3160/P 5 Pilgrim's Lane NW3 1SJ) no replacement tree has
been provided. There were trees along side this property highly visible from all residents and passers by that

provided a lot of amenity and that have been illegally severed. | attach below a photo that demonstrate the matter.

Therefore this application in its current form is contrary to policy D1 of the local plan since it does not respect the
local context and character of this conservation area.

It is also contrary to policy D2 of the local plan as this application does not preserve local views either.

It is also in breach of policy DH2 of the HNP as it does not enhance the conservation area.

It also does not comply with CPG (2011) by not preserving or enhancing appearance of the area and street pattern,
Please note that the matter was brought to Elizabeth Beaumont, head of enforcement and appeals who committed,
as per email below to find a suitable replacement. | also attach a photo of the size and scope of what a replacement
trees must be.

I look forward to hearing from you

Regards

Oliver Froment

10 Pilgrim's Lane NW31SL




